
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 16 September 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Re: Year 10 September Maths Exam Rescheduled   
 
I am writing to let you know that the maths exam which was due to take place on 20 September 
has been postponed to 27 September.  Classes Cos, Line, Loci, and Area will sit a Higher paper; 
classes Acute, Obtuse, Array, and Base will have a mix of both Higher and Foundation 
questions; classes Reflex, Angle, Curve, and Metric will sit a Foundation paper.  Topic lists have 
been given to students.  These tests will be used to inform teaching going forward and will be 
considered when making tier changes later in the term.  
 
If you require any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
 
Miss O Wright 
Deputy Head of Mathematics 

 


